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NEWS                                          
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 

NEW AUTOMOTIVE LIFT STANDARD 
 
 
The Safety Standard for Automotive Lift Construction, Testing and Validation, ANSI/ALI 
ALCTV-2006, was recently approved by the American National Standards Institute (ANSI).  
This new standard becomes effective on November 4, 2007 and will replace ANSI/ALI ALCTV-
1998, providing time for manufacturers of lifts to conform by having their lift models tested and 
certified.  In the meantime, the current standard (ANSI/ALI ALCTV-1998) remains effective. 
 

 Visit the Institute’s website at www.autolift.org for information on how to purchase this and 

other ANSI approved standards as well several other safety materials offered in support of ALI’s 

mission of promoting the safe design, construction, installation and use of automotive lift 

products. 
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